


in

CSL/SEC/CS/CORRESP/RTI/2023/2 May 26, 2023

Shri Ulhas B Nikhade
F2-101, Madhuban Wing F1&F2 CHS 
Opp. Railway Power House
Ambivli Road, Manda, Titwala (East)
Maharashtra 421605

Sub: Information Under Right to Information Act

Dear Sir,

1. Please refer your RTI request no. CSLTD/R/E/23/00026 dated May 09, 2023. In this 
regard we would like to inform that there is no QC Inspector post in Cochin Shipyard Limited.

2. If you are not satisfied with the above reply, you may prefer an appeal within 30 days 
from the date of receipt of this letter to Shri Bejoy Bhasker, Director (Technical) & Appellate 
Authority, Cochin Shipyard Limited, Administrative Building, Cochin Shipyard Premises, 
Perumanoor, Kochi 682 015.

Thanking You,
Yours faithfully,

                         Company Secretary & CPIO


